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12th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Re:  PE kit information for September 
 
After a challenging year, I understand that there are a number of issues everyone will have 
faced. Looking forward to September I would like to raise the standards within PE, and PE kit is 
something I would like to address.  
 
As of next year, we hope things will start to be back to normal. With this in mind I would like to 
remind you of a couple of things. 
 
1. Students are expected to bring their full PE kit to every lesson. 

 
2. If there is a medical issue why your child cannot take part in PE, a note needs to be given 

to their teacher and they will participate in the lesson in another way - 
coach/referee/captain etc.  

 
Students must still bring their PE kit unless the illness or issue prohibits. This is 
because if it is raining outside and they are in their uniform they would then have to 
remain in this wet uniform for the rest of the day. 
 

3. If students do not bring their PE kit they will be given a detention as this is vital equipment 
just like a pen, pencil or ruler. 
 

4. In the winter months, we will allow students to wear plain navy/black under layers or 
jumpers (with no logos).  There will also be a new fleece option coming to the website.  

 
Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss N Klays 
Head of PE 
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